

LJ-1053

B.A. (Part-II) Term End Examination, 2021

Paper - II

English Language

Time : Three Hours]

[Maximum Marks : 75 [Minimum Pass Marks : 25

Note : Answer all questions. The figures in the righthand margin indicate marks.

Unit-I

- 1. Answer any five questions of the following in about 50 words each: 3×5
 - (a) Which nymphs have been driven by science from the woods?
 - (b) What do you mean by inductive and deductive methods of reasoning?

 $157 JDB \star (7)$

(Turn Over)

(2)

(c) Who is known as the legendary Indian founder of medicine ?

(d) Why were mirrors banned from the wards

- (a) why were mined soldiers were being brought?
- (e) Why did J.C. Bose stammer while explaining his methods?
- (f) What is Information Technology?
- (g) In how many ways does pollution enter the waterways?

Unit-II

2. (a) Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below :

For a long time people did not know how disease was caused. Today we know that it is caused by very small living things which we call germs. Germs enter our bodies in different wasys. For example when a mosquito bites someone, who has malaria, it sucks in some of the malaria germs. Later, when it bites someone; who is healthy, it passes the germs into him. If a healthy peroson washes in the same water, or uses the same towel, as someone who has trachoma - a disease which sends people blind; then the germ can pass to his eyes in the water or on

157_JDB_★_(7)

(Continued)

(3)

the towel. Fortunately, we have good natural defences against many germs. Our bodies are made up of millions of very small cells, just as a building in made up of many stones or bricks. Some of those cells move about and swallow germs up to stop them from harming us. We also make special substances in our bodies which attack germs for us. Other substances are made inside our bodies when certain kind of germs attack us. These substances are called antibodies and each protect us against only one kind of germ.

Questions :

- (i) How is disease casued?
- (ii) How does the malaria germ enter our body ?
- (iii) How is a healthy person infected by trachoma?
- (iv) What are the natural defences of our body against many germs ? State one of them.
- (v) What are antibodies?
- (b) Give synonyms of any **five** of the following :
 - (i) Sorrow

157 JDB × (7)

(Turn Over)

- (ii) Amaze
- (iii) Resign
- (iv) Happy
- (v) Brave
- (vi) Attack
- (vii) Conquer
- (viii) Cheap
- (c) Give antonyms of any five of the following :
 - (i) Personal
 - *(ii)* Accurate
 - Human (iii)
 - Belief (iv)
 - (v) Legal
 - (vi) Pure
- (d) Give noun forms of any five of the following verbs:
 - (i) React
 - *(ii)* Accept
 - Achieve (iii)
 - Refuse (iv)
 - (v)Rotate
 - Saturate (vi)
 - (vii) Teach

 $157 JDB \star (7)$

(Continued)

5

5

Unit-III

3. Expand any one of the following in about 200 words :

- (a) Honesty is the Best Policy
- (b) The pen is mightier than the sword
- (c) Health is wealth

Unit-IV

- Write a report in about 150 words on any 4. one of the following topics :
 - (a) Report on Prize distribution in college
 - (b) Report on the condition of the drainage system of your city
 - (c) Report on Road Accident

Unit-V

- Do as directed any twenty of the following : 5. 20
 - (a) Insurt suitable articles :
 - (i) Is there F.M radio channel in your city?
 - (ii) Vinay is Engineer.
 - (iii) Reena is best girl of the college.
 - (iv) They come to India twice year.

 $157 JDB \star (7)$

10

10

(6)

(v) There is a fly in lemonade.(vi) They make toys in evening.

- (b) Insert suitable prepositions :
 - (vii) Kalidas lived the reign of Vikramaditya.

(viii) They arrived late the airport.

- (ix) I am anxious his safety.
- (x) I will call and see you Monday.
- (xi) He is fond music.
- (xii) She is senior me.
- (c) Change the voice:
 - (xiii) His failure surprised everyone.
 - (xiv) Please shut the door.
 - (xv) Animals can not make tools.
 - (xvi) Manners make character.
 - (xvii) Who has broken the table?
 - (xviii) Dithi told us a story.

(7)

(d)	Supply correct form of 'have' or 'do' :
	(xix) Dithi no time.
	(xx) We our lunch an hour ago.
	(xxi) He his homework in time.
	(xxii) How many cars they got?
	(xxiii) What you do when at home?
	(xxiv) Prachi no work on Sunday.

157_JDB_*****_(7)

(Continued)